January 8, 1963

The Reverend Luis Eugene De Francisco Blessed Sacrament Church 4540 El Cerrito Drive San Diego 15, California

Reverend and dear Father Luis:

On the sound principle that "tutior pars eligenda est", it is necessary to terminate your stay in this Diocese.

This very day, complaints have reached this Chancery from reliable sources of a lack of prudence on your part last Thursday, January 3rd.

Inasmuch as you have been treated with the utmost kindness by Priests and people, you are requested to leave this Jurisdiction not later than Wednesday, January ninth and return to your proper Diocese in Columbia.

Invoking the Holy Spirit to guide and protect you,

Sincerely in Christ,

The Most Reverend Charles F. Buddy, Bishop of San Diego.